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NOTICE OF BUDGET MEETINGS:  The Housing Authority of Clackamas County will present their Proposed 

Budget for Fiscal Year 2023-24 and hold a public hearing to receive public comment on May 22, 2023 at 

10:45am.   The meeting will be held virtually via Zoom and in-person at the Public Service Building, 

located at 2051 Kaen Road, Oregon City.  Meeting materials will be available on County’s website and at 

Public Services Building, 7 a.m. - 6 p.m., Mon – Thurs, by appointment only, 503-655-8581. For details, 

or information on how to register and provide public comment, please go to: 

http://www.clackamas.us/budget.  Following the budget hearing, the budget will be discussed further 

on June 13 at 10am and, if approved, will move forward to the Business Meeting on June 16th at 10am 

for final adoption. 

  

 


